
             Product Safety Recall      
18/09/2025 

                                                        CONTACT 

• UK - 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com   
 
SPREAD THE NEWS: Tell your friends and family about this recall!  
 
Ref: PRSP260041 / Display until: 18/12/2025 

 

  

TJX Europe Recalls Les Florentins branded 
Chocolate Biscuits 

 

 
 

Sold in TK Maxx and Homesense stores between June and September 2025. 
 

Product Name Batch Number BBD Receipt and Price Ticket Code 
Caramel Chocolat Lait  18325 02/07/2026 22921 
Citron Chocolat Noir 17025 19/06/2026 22922 
Fruits Rouges Chocolat Noir 17125 20/06/2026 22923 
Menthe Chocolat Noir 18825 07/07/2026 22924 
Orange Chocolat Noir  17125 20/06/2026 22925 
Orange Chocolat Lait  18425 03/07/2026 22926 

 

HAZARD 

We are recalling these products due to possible presence of gluten. While 

this information is stated on the original packaging, it was omitted from the 

additional label. As a result, these products may pose a health risk to 

consumers with a gluten allergy or intolerance. 
  

WHAT TO DO 

If you have purchased this product and are allergic to gluten, please return to 

any TK Maxx or Homesense store. 
 

REMEDY 

You can get a full refund or replacement. 
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